
Glenbar Road Culvert Replacement 

PROJECT:

This project provides for the replacement of the 

existing corrugated steel pipe culvert located on 

Glenbar Road (500m south of the Thinoomba Road 

intersection) with reinforced concrete stormwater 

pipes and associated headwalls.  

These works are being undertaken as a result of 

Council’s ongoing asset inspection program which 

identified that the existing steel pipe culvert was 

showing signs of failure and distress.  

PROJECT ESTIMATE:

$760,000  

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS: 

The project scope is as follows: 

 Construction and subsequent removal of 
access tracks; 

 Installation of reinforced concrete pipes under 
Glenbar Road with progressive removal of the 
existing corrugated steel pipe (cut and cover); 

 Construction of new reinforced concrete 
headwalls, wingwalls and aprons; 

 Reshaping of the inlet to suit the new apron 
and wingwalls and construction of dumped 
rock for outlet scour protection; 

 Reinstatement works. 

The traffic management plan that will be put in place 

for the duration of the construction period will be 

developed prior to works commencing however, the 

contractor is proposing the construction of a side track 

to ensure that no road closures are required whilst the 

culvert replacement works are completed.

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

January 2023 Final Design

Feb/March 2023 Tender Period

July/Nov 2024 Construction Period

Dec 2024 Project Completion

Note:  Project milestones are subject to contract and 
weather and may change. 
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